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2020 NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
Dear Parents, 
 
Glendenning Public School is registered for the 2020 Premier’s Reading Challenge which will be open for all Kindergarten - Year 6. The 
Premier’s Reading Challenge starts on March 2, 2020. 
 
We will shortly commence registering students for the 2020 Challenge. It is a condition of entry that students entering and successfully 
completing the Challenge will receive a PRC certificate. The certificate shows the student’s name and school.  
Only one certificate per year will be issued to each student, regardless of the number of books read.  
Students who complete the Challenge for four years will receive a gold certificate and those who complete the Challenge for seven 
years will receive a platinum certificate. If the students choose to complete the PRC challenge from Year 3 – Year 9 they will receive a 
medal. Students are automatically registered online.  
Students in Years 3-6 will keep their own online Student Reading Record Log. 
Reading records of students in K-2 will be put into the system by Mrs Bourke, as books will be read with the K-2 students throughout 
Term 1 -3. 
 To complete the Challenge, students need to complete the reading requirements listed below, according to their year level:  
 

Challenge Number of books needed to complete the 
Challenge 

Minimum number of PRC books 
for your Challenge 

Maximum number of personal 
choice books 

K-2 30 25 5 

3-4 20 15 5 

5-6 20 15 5 

Reading for the 2020 PRC must be completed and entered online by August 28, 2020.  
 
Uploading your reading records: 
Students need their school login details and you will need to: 

1. Go to the website https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html  

2. LOG ON using the correct username and password 

3. Go to STUDENT READING RECORDS 

4. Enter the PRC ID (from the booklist) OR the title of the book and select ADD 

5. Once you have completed the Premier’s Reading Challenge, students will need to hand in the completed reading record 

signed by a parent to the Class Teacher. Mrs Bourke will validate all reading records. 

 

 

 

D Meaney         S Bourke 
Principal          Teacher Librarian 
February 27 2020 
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